
As a one-time member of the Soil Science Department Faculty, as a colleague, and also 
Brother-in-law of our renowned and esteemed Soil Scientist, Marion Jackson, I am happy for 
the opportunity to contribute to the fund in his memory. Marion Jackson and Emil Truog were 
giants among Soil Scientists. We are all proud of our association with both of them. They were 
accomplished in separate fields, yet their thinking and especially their leadership of graduate 
students were similar. We admire, respect, and revere the two of them!

B. Rodney Bertramson


